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5 October 2007
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: Dead clipped chinook found by BI clean-up divers.

Fisheries received a call on 4 October from the Construction office.  They reported the following information:

At about 1400 on 04 October, in a location approximately 2000 ft upstream of the Bonneville Dam Spillway along the north shore of Bradford Island, divers found a two foot dead salmonid.  
The fish was found on the river bottom, near the work activity.  It had apparently been dead for several weeks because it was falling apart and much of it had been eaten away.  The Bradford sediment removal project had begun work around 1100, so the fish could not have been the result of our activities.

A biologist was unable to access the dive barge on the afternoon of the 4th.  Fisheries requested the fish be recovered and set aside for further examination, if possible, otherwise the video could be viewed on Friday 5 October.

On 5 October, Project Fisheries staff inspected the dead fish, which had been recovered and stored in a plastic bag.  The biologist determined it to be an clipped chinook in a progressed state of decay.  Scales, colorations, eyes, etc were long gone.  The biologist returned the fish to the river.
Any questions may be directed to Tammy Mackey.
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